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Ruiz, Lorena

From: ROBERT WARNER <wrancher@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 3:18 PM
To: Myhr, Scott J
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Permission for re-entry

WARNING - This message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER - be CAUTIOUS, particularly 
with links and attachments. 

The link you sent for Jason may have not worked for me.  I think it was rejected.  Please forward this 
to Jason Vanshura with Western Midstream.  
Thanks,  
Bob Warner  

---------- Original Message ----------  
From: ROBERT WARNER <wrancher@comcast.net>  
To: "Jason.vanshura@Westernmidstream.com" 
<Jason.vanshura@Westernmidstream.com>  
Date: 08/27/2024 3:05 PM MDT  
Subject: Permission for re-entry  
   
   
Yes, You have my permission for re-entry into the released well or wells.  
I appreciate your doing minimum damage to the growing corn and allowing us to cut it 
for silage if we have time and room in the silo for it.  
Thanks,  
Robert L Warner  


